
 

 

 

National Handicapped Finance & Development Corporation 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

CANCELLATION OF DIRECT RECRUITMENT FOR THE POST OF ASSISTANT 

GENERAL MANAGER (FINANCE) IN NATIONAL HANDICAPPED FINANCE & 

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION (NHFDC), 2020 

 

Reference Notice/Advertisement which was published in Employment News Paper of 

all States/UTs on 18-24 July, 2020 and also available on NHFDC website: 

www.nhfdc.nic.in inviting applications for Direct Recruitment for the post of Assistant 

General Manager (Finance) in UR category in the pay scale of Rs.70,000-2,00,000/- 

(IDA Pattern) in NHFDC on Direct Recruitment Basis.  

It is notified for information of the candidates that the post advertised vide above 

advertisement has been withdrawn and further recruitment process has been 

cancelled due to Administrative reasons. 

 

 

 

 


